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8 June 2023

Dr. Ernest Lee Shu Wing, SBS, JP and Ms. Brenda Lam Oi Yean
The Surein Foundation Limited

c/o Lynns Concepts Limited

7th Floor, Fortis Tower,

77 Gloucester Road, Wanchai,

Hong Kong

Dear Dr. Lee and Ms. Lam,

The Surein Foundation Scholarship 2022-23

We would like to express our deepest gratitude for the Foundation’s generous donation of the captioned
Scholarship in 2022-23.

Thank you for the Foundation’s enduring support since 2020-21, the Scholarship has benefited six
outstanding students, recognising their service to the community and encouraging them to utilise their skills
to help alleviate social issues.

The recipients of 2022-23 are thrilled to have your support. They have prepared a thank-you letter and a
short video clip (https://youtu.be/tUICUOQg9tdI) to express their heartfelt gratefulness for your thoughtful
gift. The QR code of the video clip is appended below as well for your convenience.

Your Foundation’s contribution enables our students to grow and develop into successful future leaders.
We look forward to your Foundation’s continued support to Hong Kong Baptist University. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
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3 Apr 2023

Dr. Ernest Lee Shu-wing, SBS, JP and Ms. Brenda Lam Oj-yean

Dear Dr. Ernest Lee Shu-wing, SBS, JP and Ms. Brenda Lam Oi-yean,

I'am sincerely honoured to be one of the recipients of the Surein Foundation Scholarship in
2022/23. 1 would like to take this opportunity to express my genuine gratitude for your generous
support to students who have financial needs. Your lavish contribution has alleviated the economic

burden of my family, allowing me to continue my studies at Hong Kong Baptist University

(HKBU).

I am currently an undergraduate student at the HKBU, majoring in Bioresource and Agricultural
Science. When I was six, I occasionally saw a donation commercial for severely malnourished
children in Africa. Frames of toddlers with emaciated limbs and swollen stomachs were shocking to
the heart and mind. Since then, I had realised the multitude of precious lives suffering due to food
scarcity across the globe. Therefore, I am determined to study agricultural science in the hopes to

eradicate famine.

Upon graduation, I plan to attend graduate school for a Master of Agricultural Sciences at the
University of Melbourne, which will equip me with a better technical background to integrate
agriculture with bioresource technology, for the sake of inventing more technologies to increase

crop yields.

Your liberality has empowered me to achieve a brighter future. Receiving this scholarship
definitely motivates me to study even harder in order to accomplish my goals. I cannot express my
gratitude enough. I am looking forward to one day when I will also be able to give back and bring

smiles to other needy students.

Sincerely,
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YIP Tsz Chun

Student from Bachelor of Science (Honours) in Bioresource and Agricultural Science

Hong Kong Baptist University



